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Peab renovates dock at Haakonsvern in 
Bergen 
 
Peab has been commissioned to renovate the dock at Haakonsvern Naval Base in 
Bergen. The customer is Forsvarsbygg and the contract is worth NOK 120 million.  
 
The equipping dock at Haakonsvern Naval Base will be renewed so that the dock will suit 
the Royal Norwegian Navy’s new ship structure. The dock was built in 1960, has a front 
length of 190 meters, is between ten and twelve meters wide and made of concrete. 
 
“We have previously worked together with Forsvarsbygg and this project is evidence of 
their confidence in us. This is a very exciting project regarding both the actual construction 
work and in that we are furnishing Forsvarsbygg with better use of the dock,” says Johan 
Hansson, Region Manager at Peab. 
 
Peab’s job entails concrete renovation and reinforcement of the existing dock as well as 
ocean work that includes dredging the harbor basin. The project also includes erecting two 
new dock buildings, electrical work and establishing technical infrastructure for the dock.  
 
The project is a general contract. Construction will start at the end of 2020 and the project 
is expected to be completed by spring/summer 2022. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Johan Hansson, Region Manager Peab, +47 917 43 353 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 17,000 employees 
and SEK 56 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway, 
Finland and Denmark. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern 
Sweden. The Peab share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


